
Dear Parents,                   2020-2021 
 
We have been given permission to take our classes outside in the snow this winter for 
movement breaks if conditions are appropriate.  It will be a “FUN” and a “moving” 
experience.  There will be no snowball fights of any kind and social distancing rules will 
be followed.   If you prefer your child stay inside for movement break, there will be an 
alternate activity in the gym. 
 
Depending on the weather, students appropriately dressed will be participating in a snow 
movement break as follows: Cohort A:Grades 3-5 and all K-2 students will have their 
snow movement break on Tuesday, February 23rd and Cohort B students will participate 
on Wednesday, February 24th.  In order to participate, students will need​ ​to wear ​boots, 
snow pants (or a change of pants), gloves, a hat, and a winter coat( no sweatshirts).  
All items are to be brought in a plastic bag ​labeled with your child’s name. ​At the 
conclusion of the activity, they will place their wet clothes in the bag to bring home. Due 
to the present Covid-19 environment, please be aware that staff cannot help students with 
changing their clothes.  
 
Students must have the required attire to participate in this activity.. If they do not,  or if 
they choose to opt out of the snow movement break, they will participate in an alternate 
movement break in the gym.  
  
 
 
Thank you, 
Mr. T 
 


